TOSHIBA MACHINE CO.,LTD.

Aug 1, 2007
Notice of Termination of Controller Production

Dear Customer,

Thank you for using TOSHIBA MACHINE die casting equipment. We always appreciate your
support.

Of the controlleys, SEMU, SMU, LDMU, LMU and DMU, including their peripheral devices, a
long time has passed since the design and the start of the production, and now some of the parts
being used for them are not available due to their termination of manufacture.

As the number of the parts in our stock for production is also limited, we have no choice but to
terminate the production of those controllers. Furthermore, even for repair, we are experiencing
difficulty of obtaining the parts or, to our regret, required to wait for a long time.

Therefore, we ask that you kindly understand and accept our notice of termination together
with the following as the renewal of those controllers, and hope that you honor us with them,

1. Controllers to be ceased in production

Controller to cease Controller to renew
All models of SEMU SEMU-R (provisional name)/TOSCAST
All models of SMU CASTOUCH
All models of LDMU | LDMU-A (provisional name)TQOSCAST
All models of LMU LMU-A (provisional name)/TOSCAST
All models of DMU TC200 )

*Note 1° The renewal controllers cannot be substituted with the machine intact, but require

some hardware change.

2. Date of termination: At sight

o

Reason of termination: The electronic parts used for the products cease to be in production.

4. Period of repair service availability: The repair services are to be available for seven vears
from now, which means until the end of August 2014.

5. Renewal service availability: From August 2007

We ask that your inquiries concerning the controller renewal be addressed to our sales
personnel or to your local service dealer.

Sincerely,

- A
Yoichi Kinoshita /% Wﬁ»{/@u
Senior Manager

Die Casting Machine Manufacturing Department



